
If you need to talk to someone about your child/children over the school holidays, we 

are offering virtual drop-ins with our team of Education Inclusion Family Advisors.  We 

welcome any Parent/Carer that would like to join.   
  

   

Drop in dates: 

 

Wednesday 31st July 2024 10am – 11am  

 

Friday 16th August 2024 12:00 – 1pm 

 

Tuesday 27th August 2024 3pm – 4pm 

 
The drop ins will be hosted through Microsoft teams. You will need internet access 

and a device to be able to join through using your web browser.  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

Microsoft Teams Need help? 

Join the meeting now 

Meeting ID: 339 094 081 251 

Passcode: TsutVB 

 

 

 

                                                          

  

  

Summer holiday support for 

Parents/Carers – drop in’s 

  

  

  

 
 
 
 

Alternatively, contact the team directly on  
 earlyintervention@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 

https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting?omkt=en-US
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDcyMzllNjktODYyOS00YWU3LWFjNGItNzY3NTVjZWIwMDkx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22e327b364-041e-4c51-82f2-c906a78f9cc9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229c7b9b3a-269b-4185-ac10-8d4cb464934b%22%7d


 

 

Please see our list of workshops below that are running by our team of Education 

Inclusion Family Advisors.  We welcome any Parent/Carer that would like to join.   

  

Workshops topics and dates: 

 

Thursday 8th August 2024 3pm – 4pm  – Sibling Rivalry  

 

Monday 19th August 2024 10am – 11am – What to do when kids 

push your buttons 

 
The workshops will be hosted through Microsoft teams. You will need internet access 

and a device to be able to join through using your web browser. Please complete the 

booking form and you will be contacted the day before the workshop with the link to 

join. 

https://forms.office.com/e/CS6Hr9vNS3 

 
 

 

                                                          

  

  

Summer holiday support for 

Parents/Carers - Workshops 

  

  

 
 
 

Alternatively contact the team directly on  
 earlyintervention@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/CS6Hr9vNS3

